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Boys & Girls Club Once Again Running Charger Club  
at Ansonia Middle School 

 
Shelton, CT, September 11, 2007 – The Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck 

Valley will again be running the Charger Club at Ansonia Middle School. The program 

begins September 10th and ends April 11, 2008. It is open to all Ansonia Middle School 

students and runs Monday-Friday, 2:30-5:30 pm. A limited number of spots are available 

for transportation home each day. The cost is $50 per student for the year. For 

information, call Jim Queen at 924-9329. 

 

For more information about the Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley, visit us 

at www.bgc-lnv.com.   
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